


Any girl not involved in a fall sport 

and wanting to participate in Girls 

Basketball this season needs to 

contact Coach Moore at 

coachmoore23@gmail.com or by 

phone in regards to the fall pre-

season schedule.



There will be an FCCLA Meeting from 3-4 

p.m. in the sewing lab.  They will be 

learning about STAR Events, having a 

human scavenger hunt and serving soft 

pretzels and cheese for a snack.  All 

students are welcome to join!  Please pick 

up a membership form from Mrs. Osman 

or Ms. McConnell today.



French Club will be meeting next 

Wednesday in room 214. Google Form 

Sign-ups and Dues need to be turned in by 

then! To access the Google Form, ask a 

French student! Feel free to join as they 

talk about a francophone (french-

speaking) country! French club meetings 

will regularly occur the LAST Wednesday 

of the month. 



Attention German club members:   

If you are still interested in going 

to the Hofbrauhaus Restaurant 

next Wednesday and have not 

stopped by room 205 to pick-up a 

permission slip.   Please do so by 

Friday.



Book Club members, 

the first book has arrived. Stop 

by Room 113 to pick up your 

copy. If anyone would still like 

to join Book Club, see Mrs. 

Trossman in Room 113.




